
Notice of Intended Award of Contract and Notice of Protest Procedures 
 

Posted 8/25/2023 
 

 
The Greenville Legislative Delegation Transportation Committee (GLDTC) 
announces the intended award of the construction contract for GLDTC Project # 
612.02 – Municipal Match Program 23-24, as advertised in South Carolina 
Business Opportunities on July 26, 2023. The contract will be awarded to King 
Asphalt Inc., PO Box 179, Liberty, SC 29657 after competitive sealed bid. 
 
All protests to the awarding of this contract or protests regarding contract terms 
must be filed within 15 days of August 25, 2023 by hand delivery to Mrs. Rachael 
Bennett, Greenville County Square, 301 University Ridge, Suite 2400, Greenville, 
SC 29601. 
 
GLDTC has adopted the protest procedures set forth in S.C. Code sections 11-
35-4210, 11-35-4215, and 11-35-4330, except as to those portions of those 
sections related to the Procurement Review Panel.  Mrs. Ruth B. Sherlock has 
been designated as the Chief Procurement Officer for the GLDTC and will decide 
all protests.  The decision of the Chief Procurement Officer is final as to 
administrative review and may be appealed to the Court of Common Pleas for 
the County of Greenville, South Carolina. 
 


